
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Julia Foster' <JuliaFoster@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 5/29/2013 12:19:18 PM
Subject: RE: FOIA

Thank you. I would be more comfortable if the response came from you. 

Tony

From: Julia Foster [mailto:JuliaFoster@scstatehouse.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2013 11:47 AM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: RE: FOIA

Tony,
I am happy to answer for you if you like. I do answer the ones that we receive in our office. I have never answered 
one that came to your office, but again, I am happy to take on that task if you like. Just let me know.

Thanks,
Julia

From: Kester, Tony [mailto:kester@aging.sc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2013 11:30 AM
To: Julia Foster
Subject: RE: FOIA

Julia,

It was my understanding you answered FOIA requests for the agency. Am I mistaken?

Tony
From: Julia Foster [mailto:JuliaFoster@scstatehouse.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2013 11:23 AM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: RE: FOIA

Hi Tony,
I am not sure I'm communicating effectively on this. Specifically, I was asking if you need my advice or research in
answering this foia. As it appears it is due either tomorrow or Friday ( I don't have the exact date), my understanding 
is that you do not need me to research anything. And for clarity, I am not answering this foia. My understanding is 
that someone from your office is answering it. Therefore, I am taking this off my list of things to do. Should you need 
any action from me on this though, please let me know. Otherwise, I'm checking this one off.

Thanks,
Julia

From: Kester, Tony [mailto:kester@aging.sc.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2013 10:42 AM 
To: Julia Foster
Subject: RE: FOIA

We do not have the information in the format he requested.
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From: Julia Foster [mailto:JuliaFoster@scstatehouse.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2013 10:22 AM
To: Theriot, Susan; Kester, Tony
Cc: Debbie Hammond
Subject: FOIA

Hi all,
Please let me know if I need to do anything concerning your FOIA asking for meal numbers. I believe it is due 
sometime at this end of this week (though I do not have it in front of me to have the specific date).

Thanks,

Julia Foster
Counsel
Office of Lieutenant Governor Glenn McConnell
State of South Carolina
Post Office Box 142 | Columbia, SC 29202
O: 803.734.5292
E: juliafoster@scstatehouse.gov

PRIVILEGE AND CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:
This communication (including any attachments) is being sent by or on behalf of a lawyer and may contain confidential or legally privileged
information. The sender does not intend to waive any privilege, including the attorney-client privilege, that may attach to this communication. If you 
are not the intended recipient, you are not authorized to intercept, read, print, retain, copy, forward or disseminate this communication. If you have 
received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this communication and all copies. Documents of legal
counsel that would violate the attorney-client relationship are protected from disclosure pursuant to FOIA exception (S.C. Code § 30-4-40(A)(7)).
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